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Dear Parents, 

Following the latest decision of the Ministry of National Education on 24-9-2020, the 
beginning of the academic year as physical presence, has been postponed to Monday, October 
12th, 2020. Therefore: 

 Students of Grade 1→ Grade 3 classes will start online sessions on Wednesday, October 
7th, 2020,  

 Students of Grade 4→ Grade 8 classes will start online sessions on Monday, October 5th, 
2020. 

 Students of Grade 9 → Grade 12 classes will continue their online courses, which have 
already begun on September 21st, 2020. 

In order to start the academic year 2020-2021, as already announced in the previous 
circular (date 10-09-2020), a students’ meeting of the Trilingual section accompanied by their 
parents (the father or the mother) will take place at the School according to the following  
timetable: 

Date Classes Time Campus 

Thursday Oct. 1st  
Grade 8 11:30 am

Jamhour 
 

Amphitheater   
 

Grade 7 1:00 pm 

Friday Oct. 2nd  
Grade 4 9:00 am
Grade 5 10:00 am 
Grade 6 11:00 am

Monday Oct. 5th 
Grade 3 

10:30 am– 12:00 am Grade 2
Grade 1

Monday Oct. 5th 
KG 3

8:30 am– 10:00 am KG 2
KG 1

During these meetings, the procedures to be followed will be introduced such as health 
measures, the school curriculum, online education and digital parameters of Microsoft Teams 
platform, entrance and exit of school, etc… 

Note: Wearing a mask and social distancing is a must. 
 
  The Administration 

            
 


